
 
 
From: Turner, Elizabeth <ETurner@StamfordCT.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 1:40 PM 
To: Simmons, Caroline <CSimmons@StamfordCT.gov>; Nguyen, Ngan <NNguyen@StamfordCT.gov>; 
Meyer, Lauren <LMeyer@StamfordCT.gov>; Levy, Linda <LLevy@StamfordCT.gov> 
Cc: Dellaselva, Chris <CDellaselva@StamfordCT.gov>; Larson, Erik <ELarson@StamfordCT.gov>; 
McKenna, Erin <EMcKenna@StamfordCT.gov> 
Subject: Fuss & O'Neill - Contract for Stamford Coastal Flood Resiliency Plan (RFP 2023.0003) 
 
Good Afternoon Your Honor, 
 
Attached is a proposed contract with Fuss & O’Neill for a Stamford Coastal Flood 
Resiliency Plan  (RFP 2023.0003). If agreeable, please forward this email and the 
attached documents to the City’s Board of Finance and Board of Representatives for 
consideration/approval.  
 
This Project will include data collection and analysis, modeling, identification of critical 
infrastructure and analysis of the urban tree canopy, extensive community engagement; 
preliminary conceptual plans including cost benefit analysis and identification of 
potential grant and funding opportunities. 
 
Fuss & O’Neill will substantially complete this work within eighteen (18) months of 
contract execution. The fees for these services will be $250,000.00 payable on a work 
completed basis. Fuss & O’Neill will also be reimbursed for certain expenses not to 
exceed $5,000.00.  
 
Please contact Erin McKenna, the City’s Senior Parks Planner, if you have any specific 
questions regarding these services, the associated fees, or the City’s coastal flood 
resiliency plan in general. You may, of course, contact me at your convenience if I may 
be of any further assistance to you in this matter. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Elizabeth (Liz) C. Turner 
Assistant Corporation Counsel 
City of Stamford 
888 Washington Boulevard, 9th Floor 
Stamford CT 06901 
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